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To whom it may concern: As a someone returning to Oregon to raise my family, I’m 

appalled that this is even on the table. The sponsors of this bill live in such affluent 

areas, that this isn’t even an issue for them, while the rest of us will be spending tax 

money on playgrounds and parks that would other wise be condemned. Fix this 

problem, house the house less, those that don’t want to be housed can be in their 

way.  Stop other states from sending their problems to us! I know this happens 

because it did when I lived in Atlanta. The rights of the intentionally houseless cannot 

impede on the rights of tax paying citizens. Vote NO!!!! This is getting ridiculous  


